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Weekly recycling pickup would be amazing! Please do that. Also, I would highly favor donation of
excess food from restaurants. It would also be good to require grocery stores to do the
same--perfectly good food gets thrown out for minor blemishes. The Imperfect Foods company has
been expanding in Minnesota, but it would be good to provide them with more support, donations,
and money.
I would happily pay an extra charge for take out containers.
Finally, I have heard many times that our recycling just gets shipped off to a landfill in China, and
not actually recycled. How true is this? Also, so much of recycling is contaminated by bagging it
up, because people simply don't know better. Perhaps a sticker for recycle cans and apartment
dumpsters can be developed that says No Bags, or something similar. I didn't know until recently
that you're supposed to dump things in loose, and not in bags.


